
Biography of Bob Johnson 
 
 

In the mid 1960's, my Dad bought a 1931 Model A 
Coupe. My older brother and I helped dad rebuild the 
mechanicals. We had it painted Chicle and Copra Drab, 
and then my older brother used it as his main 
transportation. I was too young to drive at that time.  
 
We joined the Bay Area chapter of the MAFCA in 1967. 
In 1968 we were involved in the creation of the Marin 
Model A Club. We sold the Coupe and I bought a 1930 
Cabriolet, my older brother bought a 1931 S/W Town 
Sedan and my younger brother bought a 1928 Special 
Coupe.  
 
As it happens, school and job became priorities so the 
Model A hobby took a back seat. In the late 1990s I 
started to regain interest in the hobby. The spark for the 

renewed interest was when I purchased an unrestored 1929 Town Car in Denmark. I 
also purchased a 1930/31 Pickup that I currently use as my daily driver.  
 
I have taken and passed all the judging tests and have judged in both regional and 
national meets.  
 
 


